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ADDENDUM NO. 1 
Development of the Vision Zero Initiative 

 
THE CHANGES IN THIS ADDENDUM SHALL BE INCLUDED IN THE RFP AND THIS ADDENDUM SHALL 
BE PART OF THE RFP DOCUMENTS. ALL CONDITIONS NOT AFFECTED BY THIS ADDENDUM SHALL 
REMAIN UNCHANGED.  
 
This addendum is issued to cancel the request for proposal for the Development of the Vision Zero 
Initiative.  
 

 
By: 

 
Charmine C. Solla, P.E., T.E. 
Deputy Public Works Director/City Traffic Engineer                          

 


